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We have again focused on description – using noun phrases 

to specifically describe characters. We have used adverbs 

and superlatives to add detail. We have used description to 

try and be persuasive. Trying to sell a Fairy Tale castle. 

We started a new topic on the 

British Empire. We investigated 

the statement – ‘The sun never 

sets on the Empire’. We drew 

maps of the empire and 

researched some key vocabulary 

like ‘colony’. 

Having learned about other 

animals we are now focusing on 

humans. We started by analysing 

the changes that take place in the 

human life-cycle. 

Following our investigations, in this 

session we practiced sewing. We looked 

at video clips to help us identify and then 

repeat particular types of stitch – noting 

when they should be used. 

We started a new topic 
about databases. We 

discussed what they are and 
how they may be used. We 
created a paper version of a 
card (flat-file) database on a 

theme. We then ordered, 
sorted and grouped our data 
to answer questions about 

the data-set. We considered 
the time it had taken and 

why errors may have 
occurred. 
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 Amy D and Kian 

Amy could explain a meaning of the 

phrase ‘ the sun never sets on the 

British Empire’ 

Kian quickly used an Atlas to 

identify some countries that were in  

the British Empire 

 

Largely, the sessions this week have 

concentrated around decimal numbers 

with 3 decimal places. We have 

ordered, compared and finally rounded 

to the nearest whole number. 

Next Week – 

The Book Fair is at school and WORLD BOOK DAY on Friday. 

We will be finishing our unit on decimals by learning about 

percentages, fractions and decimals. We will be looking 

further into online relationships and compute databases. In 

addition we will be investigating gestation periods in science 

and finding out why Britain built an empire. 
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